
Bright Beginners 
Preschool & Infant Care 

Phone: 281-469-2913 
Fax: 281-469-2921 

Website: 

www.stlhouston.org 

Kim@stlhouston.org 

                                                  

St. Timothy      
Lutheran Church 

Sunday Worship Times  

8:00 Traditional 

10:45 Contemporary Worship 

9:30 Sunday School and  

Adult Bible Study  

 

 

 

Join us for Pit Stop! 

 5:30-6:30 Dinner in the Life Center 

 6:15-6:45 Joyful Noise Choir (PreK-

4th grade) Room 203 

 6:45-8:00 Childcare available in the 

Children’s Ministry Building 

 6:45-8:00 Zone 45 (4th & 5th Grade 

Youth Group) 

 6:45-8:00 Jr. High Confirmation 

Classes 

 6:45-8:00 High School Bible Study 

 6:45-8:00 Adult Bible Study: Culture 

Shock in Room 102 

Visit stlhouston.org for more information. 

 October Newsletter 

It’s Fire Safety Month!   

October 7th at 10:00 

members of the Cy-Fair 

Fire Department will come 

speak to the children 

about fire safety.  This is a 

great time to make a fire 

safety plan with your 

family!  

Count Your Blessings: a Trick-or-Treat Festival 

Sunday October 27th 4:00-6:00 p.m. 

Kids of all ages are invited to join us at St. Timothy for an afternoon of 
fun!  This year our Trick-or-Treat Festival will showcase all the blessings 
God has given us – through games, crafts, tasty treats and of course – 
CANDY!   

We will have fun crafts, crazy games, bouncin’ bounce houses, delicious 
food, and much more.  The event is absolutely FREE, with a minimal 
charge for food and refreshments.  Invite your friends and family!  
Through all the fun we’ll show everyone that we can thank Him who 
has blessed us with the greatest gift – new life in Jesus! 

We hope you will be able to join us! 

Pumpkins and Story Time 

This year there will not be a pumpkin 

patch on campus but we plan to continue 

our tradition!  On October 24th the 

children will gather together to hear how 

carving a pumpkin is similar to how God 

cleans out all of the yucky stuff in us and 

gives a light so that we can shine for Him!  

Each child will get a pumpkin to keep! 

Halloween class parties will be held on Thursday, 
October 31st.  Children are welcome to wear 
costumes.  Please do not send any weapons or 
accessories.   

The children will participate in a costume parade 
at 9:15 and we would love for you to come and 
watch!  They will gather goodies during the 
parade and start their class party as they return 
to their classroom.   

Sign up sheets and information will be hanging 
up outside your child’s classroom soon! 



Upcoming Dates to Remember 

Oct. 7th—In House Field Trip: Fire Truck Visit 

Oct. 24th—In House Field Trip: Pumpkin and Story Time 

Oct. 27th—Trick or Treat Festival 4:00-6:00 p.m. 

Oct. 31st—Halloween Class Parties and Costume Parade 

Nov. 5th— No School for those who follow the Cy-Fair Schedule 

Nov. 11th-15th— Book Fair (see calendar for times) 

Nov. 21st— Thanksgiving Feast 11:00 a.m. in the Gym 

Nov. 25-27th— No School for those who follow the Cy-Fair Schedule 

Nov. 28 & 29th— School Closed for Thanksgiving 

 

 

In T1 we have been learning many different 

things including the alphabet, numbers, colors 

and shape recognition.  We are exploring our 

world in English, Spanish and American Sign 

Language through our wonderful curriculum, 

Frog Street.  The children have enjoyed our 

Nursery Rhyme month and are looking 

forward to learning about family and homes 

this month.  We are excited about what a 

great year we are going to have in our class!   

           - Mrs. Karen G. and Mrs. Crystal 

Classroom Spotlight: T1 

Classroom Spotlight:T8 

Our children in T8 have been working on their 

gross motor skills by climbing, dancing and 

playing with balls.  They have also been 

developing their fine motor skills using linking 

toys, puzzles and playdoh.  Our class is building 

their skills for independence through learning 

to clean up our toys and practicing our daily 

routines.  We have been enjoying our weekly 

music classes and Chapel time where we get to 

practice self expression and experience God’s 

love for us!            

- Mrs. Karen E.       

Don’t Forget! 

 The Christmas Program time has 

changed!  December 12th 6:00 p.m. 

 We are closed December 23-25, 31, 

and January 1st.   

 The school will be closed January 24th 

in order for all teachers to attend the 

Lutheran Preschool Conference. 


